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This is the last Newsletter for 2024. During November we will be

collecting your walking cards. You will still get stamps fo walking, but the
cards will be kept by the secreatary and her helper! The next newsletter

will be in mid January 2025.  
 .
  

 
  

Sunday 8 December 2024 Midday cruise. Now it's time to
put your name on the list (or email Judi Mealey) & pay
money to the Peakies account.
We need exact numbers by 28th November & all monies
paid by then. 

Prices are $63 for seniors (You must bring your seniors
card with you on the day) or $68 Adults. See further
details at the end of this newsletter.

Thursday 19 December 2024  last walk for the year and
Presentation night. Masonic club. 

Tuesday 14 January 2025 Walking resumes. 



To celebrate the start of daylight savings, many Peakies
went upstairs to enjoy dinner after walking with a $10

voucher for dinner. Happy days, less walking in the dark.
 

 

Daylight savings celebration - Thursday 10 October
2024



Adelaide City Bay run fun run - 13 to 15
September 2024 

Only 3 Peakies entered this fun run. They were Anne Wilson, Jan
Coghlan and Jenny Howard. Well done. 



Social event 18 October  2024 Trying out
waffles at Mr Max in Riverwood

Eleven Peakies enjoyed large waffles at Mr Max at Riverwood.
The consensus was that they were delicious and very big. The
recommendation was to share one or get the strawberries on
skewers (Jenny D did this). Jan and Anne did share one; they

were smart. The rest of us were very full.



WOW  - Wednesday 4 September 2024
“Kuringgai Wildflower Garden was a delightful WOW outing today. Our public

transport system worked like a charm. Laughter and the beautiful outdoors lifted all
our spirits. Thanks Jennie Howard for organising such a fabulous day. ”  Di Craven,

photos and words from Facebook.

WOW  - Wednesday 2 October 2024
“Our WOW outing to the Camellia Gardens got off to a damp start yesterday so we

grabbed a hot drink indoors and waited for the light rain to stop.
We then took a leisurely stroll around the gardens, which were full of colour and

sparkling due to the rain.
Lots of ducks were frolicking in the various ponds or waddling around the grounds.

Had a delicious lunch back at the Tea House before we all headed home.
Anne Wilson celebrated her birthday on the day, I wish I was as sprightly getting

around as my namesake. “ Text and photos from Anne Mattison on Facebook.
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Reminder: It is less than 40 days until our
Christmas party! Sunday December 8 2024 at

midday.

The cruise leaves from Bass & Flinders Point. It is off Rocky
Point Rd & the last right hand turn before Captain Cook Bridge.
It is where the Sans Souci walks start & finish. We must be there

& ready to board by 12 noon. 

There will be prizes to win !!!!!!! 
Please wear Christmasy clothes & get into the spirit of it.

Look forward to seeing you all there.


